
Friends of Foxhills Federation Bookshop 

 

The bookshop will be returning this term on Tuesday 23rd April . 

We encourage children to bring in small amounts of money each week, which 

will be added to their savings card- until they have reached their total, they’ll then 

bring home their chosen book. 

Please ensure that money is brought into school, clearly labelled with your child’s 

name, class and ‘bookshop’ written on it. 

The dates for this term’s bookshop are as follows- 

Year 6 

 

23rd April 

Year 5 

 

7th May 

Year 4 

 

14th May 

 

Year 3 

 

21st May 

 

Many thanks for your continued support, we look forward to welcoming your 

children back into bookshop. 

Kelly Dawn- Bookshop Coordinator 

 

 

 

 


